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 9th March 2023 

 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday 13th March –  
Choir Club –  3:15 – 4pm.  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 14th March –  
Swimming P6/7 
Piano 
Girl’s Only Football 3:15-4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 15th March –  
Festival Practice P4-7 
Football Club P4-7 
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Thursday 16th March–  
P7 trip – Ulster American Folk  
Park 
Green Day 
Flute  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Good News Club P1/2 – 2-3pm 
                               P3-7 – 3-4pm 
Friday 17th March  
School Closed – St Patrick’s Day 
Monday 20th March  

Boys Hockey team @ Joey 
Dunlop 4pm-5pm. 

Girls Only Football  
We have our first Girl’s football blitz 
on 22nd March @ Rugby Avenue. We 
will be having a ‘Girls Only’ training 

session on Tuesday 14th and 
Tuesday 20th March. Football will 

still be on, on Wednesday and Girls 
are welcome to come to both.  

 

Dinner –  
Week 2 

 

Stars of the Week  
P1/2- Zahara for super story writing. Sammy-Jo for 

great work on 2D shapes. 
 

P3/4- Lily for super sentences – adding lots of detail. 
Emily Mc for demonstrating great skills in multiple 

sports. 
 

P5/6- Lilian for having a super attitude to learning.   
Sam for having an excellent attitude towards his work. 

 
P7- Sam H for ‘thinking outside the box’ for ratio. 

Leyland for excellent spellings and tables. 

World Book Day 
We had a lot of fun on our enchanted book trail. A big 

thank you to our wonderful team of classroom assistants 
for sharing their love for reading. We had sheep, pirates 

and even a real life giant! 
“Curiosity is contagious – pass it on.” 

Road Safety 
With some larger vehicles on the Gorran Road we work hard 

to ensure that pupils get to their cars safely and we 
appreciate your help and patience at pick up times. 

Please help us by reminding (mostly the older pupils) that if 
they are going around to the passenger side of the car, to 

stop and check both ways for traffic.  
Please do not feel under pressure when getting children into 

the car, take the time to get out, if needed, and get them 
buckled in.  
Thank you 

 

 Green Day – Thursday 16th March 
To celebrate St Patrick’s Day children are welcome to wear 

something green to school. We will be having a special 
assembly and welcome any – dancers, singers and story tellers 

who would like to perform.  
 

We will also have a special joke competition so get your best 
St Patrick’s day jokes ready.  

Parent Teacher Meetings 
It was good to talk to parents last week. How did you find having 
the interviews in the hall? Please take ten seconds and give it a 

thumbs up or thumbs down by clicking on the link sent out.  


